* Response provided by Ben Gering, President of PBA Local 387 *

The Borough PBA and the Township PBA have been working on consolidating the PBA's since
January. Within the next few months the merger of the PBA's will be completed and both the
Township and the Borough will be part of PBA local 130. Both the Borough and the Township
are soliciting separately this year so that both PBA's can continue supporting local community
programs while we work on merging the two unions. When the PBA merger is complete both
the Township and Borough's solicitations will be joined and the joint PBA will then continue
supporting community based programs.



